
August!!! Wow almost Christmas time!! Hope everyone is having a good safe drinking plenty of water 
stay inside as much as possible summer.  

August 30 is AST Day and we will be close, no meals will be delivered or served and 

September 2 we will be closed for Labor Day, no meals will be delivered or served 

 

No Bingo this month!!! 

Any questions or concerns please feel free to call us at 405-275-4030 ext 6227 


